AIIMSBPL/ Pharm/RUMC/2020/No. 75 /28.1.2020

NOTIFICATION

Notification for the written test for the post of data entry operator for the
extramural ICMR sponsored research project “Task force for rational use

of drugs” (Advt. dated 6.11.2019)

With reference to the above, all the provisionally eligible candidates are
informed that:

All provisionally eligible candidates are requested to treat this
notification as official intimation for appearing in the written exam as
scheduled and published on the website of the institute i.e.
www.aiimsbhopal.edu.in

Written test will be held on 12.2.2020. All provisionally eligible
candidates are requested to report on 12.2.2020 at 9AM at department of
Pharmacology, AIIMS Bhopal for document verification.

Written test will be followed by skill test on the same day, as specified
in the advertisement. Candidates will be called for skill test in the
ration of 1post:15 candidates.

All applicants as enlisted above are provisionally eligible and will be
made to appear before the selection committee, only on confirmation of

fulfilment of eligibility criteria during document verification on the date
of written exam.

No individual intimation will be sent to candidates.

All provisionally eligible candidates are requested to refer the website of
the institute i.e. www.aiimsbhopal.edu.in regularly for updates regarding
the recruitment process.

This is issued with the approval of Director, AIIMS Bhopal

Principal Investigator
Dr. Balakrishnan S.



